
Notes from the Head Teacher

Our new Reception Class children seem really settled and have 
adapted well to their new learning environment and routines. I 
have enjoyed welcoming them into school on a Wednesday 
morning at the gate, and it has really helped me to learn their 
names!

I would also like to welcome the new families who have joined us 
in the other years throughout the school. We look forward to 
working with you and your children in the future. 

Many thanks to Mrs Lee and Mrs Soltau for their work on getting 
our new Twitter account set up. It is now live! We hope that it will 
be another way for us to share some of your children’s learning, 
particularly during this time when parents are unable to come into 
the school due to Covid19.

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their Egyptian day yesterday, which 
included dramatising the mummification process, pyramid building, 
creating Egyptian collars and playing the traditional Egyptian game, 
senet. I am sure that photos will be shared via Google Classroom 
and on Twitter.

YEAR 5 & 6 SCHOOL ENTRANCE

With effect from Monday, the car park gate will open at the 
slightly earlier time of 8.45am for the children in Years 5 and 6 
to enter school. We hope this will help to reduce the morning 
congestion outside the church hall.

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 98.69%.

Please can you ensure that your child has a refillable water bottle 
in school every day, together with an appropriate coat. The 
weather can be quite changeable, and we hope to be able to get 
the children out in the fresh air for their playtimes wherever 
possible. Thank you.

Reflection
Lord, as we rise to meet each new day, please let us be 
filled with the spirit. Wherever we go, let us spread love, 
joy, peace, goodness and faithfulness.

New dates for your diary

Virtual Parents Consultation Appointments: these will take 
place on Tuesday 10th November and Thursday 19th November
between 4pm and 7pm. Further information will follow nearer 
the time.


